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Year 5  -  Local History Walk 

Year 5 enjoyed the local history walk they completed last Friday. Having already studied a map dating from 

1901, they were able to identify evidence of the past such as the sites of coal mines and buildings which 

were once part of Priorslee Hall Farm. In what remains of the original Priorslee Village, they looked at 

some cottages that would have been home to miners and their families, before going on to the Priorslee 

Campus of Wolverhampton University. Here they got to see Priorslee Hall itself which was especially        

interesting as this was where Lily Cartwright, someone whose story they’d researched through historical 

documents, worked as a housemaid.  

Year 3  -  Shropshire Hills Discover Centre 

On Wednesday, Year 3 had a wonderful time at the Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre learning all about 

the Stone Age, Bronze Age and the Iron Age.  

 

The Big Walk and Wheel  - Reminder 

20th March 2023 until 31st March 2023 

Thank you for taking part in the Sustrans’ Big Walk and Wheel, the UK’s largest inter-school cycling,  

walking, wheeling and scooting challenge. The challenge runs from 20th March to 31st March 2023.  

Please remember that it’s a free challenge and any child can take part.   

We would love everyone to be involved.  

Thank you for your support.   

 Comic Relief  -  Red Nose Day 

We raised £337.50 for Comic Relief this year. 

Thank you for your donations and support of the charity. 
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Telford and Wrekin 

10 by 10 

Telford and Wrekin have launched an initiative: 10 things for children to try before they are 10. 

For more information:  https://10by10.telford.gov.uk/ 



Year 4  Church Visit 

On Tuesday, Year 4 went to Holy Trinity Church at Wrockwardine Wood. They took part in 5 different  

activities that built upon their knowledge of the Easter story. Thank you to Rev Lisa Harper and all the 

adults at the church that made this experience so wonderful for the children.  



Year 4 and 5  -  JCB Visit 



 

 

 

 


